
 

Higher Education Admissions Fair for 
Access to Higher Education Students 

St James Park, Newcastle upon Tyne 
Thursday 19th October 2017 from 10:00am-3:30pm 

 
One Awards is delighted to invite you to our annual HE Admissions Fair, this year being 
held at the amazing St James Park in Newcastle.   Our fair is designed exclusively for 
students enrolled on QAA recognised Access to HE courses across the North of 
England.  We are also delighted to announce that several employers will be attending 
making this a unique opportunity for you to collect information and discuss employment 
opportunities in addition to HE advice and guidance.  This event is not to be missed and 
is a perfect occasion for you to make informed choices about your future. 

 
We will bring together universities and colleges to allow you to: 
 

 Speak directly to representatives from HE providers about their courses, 

and discuss what they offer mature students. 

 Speak directly with employers about career opportunities available and 

progression routes after graduation.  

 Find out how HE providers handle applications and what they are 

looking for from Access to HE applicants. 

 Attend free workshops on writing your personal statement, student 

finance and funding, through to subject specific courses. 
 

The event is free to Access to HE students and their tutors. 
To register your interest for the event, please see your course tutor or for more information visit: 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/higher-education-admissions-fair-for-access-to-he-students-tickets-34659991969 

    
   

  

 

 

One Awards 

1 Palmer Road 

Southwest Industrial Estate 

Peterlee, SR8 2HU 

Tel: 0191 518 6550 
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